
Report of the Tax Collector 

As of November 30, 2022 

 
• November deposits were $745.09. All payments were for the current year.  Hebron 

current payments were $267.66 plus $10.00 in interest.  Lebanon payments were $452.84 

plus $14.59 interest. 

 

• Total collections since 7/1/2021 were $127,304.02. 

• Hebron: $55,359.08; 

• Lebanon. $71,944.94. 

 

• I attended the CCMC Fall Meeting at the Aquaturf on November 10th.  The focus of the 

meeting was upcoming legislative changes and changes to collecting motor vehicle taxes.  

The meeting qualified for 2 credits of continuing education. 

 

• Adam Cohen continues to collect on the delinquent taxes assigned to him. I plan to turn 

over additional accounts for collection after the January 2023 installment. 

 

• I have received requests from escrow companies for the amounts due for the upcoming 

January tax cycle. Because the information is available online the process has improved. 

 

• I’ve received the authentication code to complete the 2022 census Survey which must be 

submitted by December 20th. 

 

 

             

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Eileen Curtin 

Amston Lake District 

Tax Collector 

 

 


